
Week beginning 9th October 

 

This week the focus in Maths has been on subtraction.  We have 

used number stories to solve problems, as well as recording the 

number sentences iconically. 

 

Following on from the bullet points we wrote in English last week, we 

wrote captions that will be used at the end of next week to create 

our own class’s non-fiction book. 

 

On Wednesday morning we celebrated Harvest Festival through an 

assembly led by Reverend Richard England.  Thank you for all the 

items of food that were kindly donated. 

 After learning more about harvesting we made bread on Thursday, 

and learnt a little more about the process of how flour is made. 

 

 


